
Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming spring Driver's Education options, starting in February. 
We offer two distinct course formats: a traditional face-to-face course and an online option. Please 
select the course that best meets your child's needs. 

Detailed information about each course, along with registration instructions, is available through 
the links provided below. Registration for both courses is completed online. 

• Spring Face-to-Face Course 
Start Date: February 27 
Location: Sioux Center High School 
Spring Face to Face Link 

• Spring Online Course 
Start Date: February 19 
Spring Online Link 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please feel free to contact us at 
drivenschoolofdriving@gmail.com. 

Thank you, 

Driven School of Driving LLC 

 

https://drivenschoolofdriving.com/courses-offered/sioux-center-in-person/
https://drivenschoolofdriving.com/courses-offered/2025-spring-online/
mailto:drivenschoolofdriving@gmail.com

